
 2023 CALL FOR PROJECTS 
 

The Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development’s Safe Routes to 

Public Places Program is excited to announce the start of its next Call for Projects.  

 

Application Period: November 28, 2023 – February 29, 2024 

Applications are due to the Safe Routes to Public Places Program Manager no 

later than 12:00 PM, February 29, 2024. 

No applications will be accepted after this deadline. Applications may be 

submitted by mail or email. 

 

Email  

david.worsham@la.gov 

 

 

 

Mailing Address 

David Worsham 

SRTPP Program Manager 

Room 201Y 

1201 Capitol Access Road 

Baton Rouge, LA 70802 

  

 

 

 

 

Please scan the QR code or visit bit.ly/LA-SRTPPP for:  

□ Application  

□ Program Guidelines 

□ Other useful information 
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